
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Prang, Allison <aprang@postandcourier.com>

Date: 6/25/2015 4:27:59 PM
Subject: RE: Uber

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "Uber’s expansion into our state is a win for innovation, the 
competitive business environment we have fought so hard to create, and it means our citizens will continue to have 
safe reliable transportation options."
 
From: Prang, Allison [mailto:aprang@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 2:12 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Uber
 
I need to get a comment from someone for a story before 5, if that works.
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 1:41 PM

To: Prang, Allison

Subject: Re: Uber
 
The governor signed it yesterday. 

On Jun 25, 2015, at 12:19 PM, Prang, Allison <aprang@postandcourier.com> wrote:

Hi Chaney,
 
Anything new re Uber-relevant bill?
 
Allison Prang
Tech and Tourism Reporter
The Post and Courier
Email: aprang@postandcourier.com
Phone: 843-937-5705
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